PROPOSED CLOSURE OF SECTION OF SUMMIT ROAD

The Council has received an application from the Rallies and Trials Enthusiasts’ Club for the
temporary closure of the following roads within Christchurch City, Banks Peninsula District
and Selwyn District during the periods shown, for the holding of the Classic South Island
Tarmac Rally:

Roads Proposed to be Closed Proposed Closure Period

1. Summit Road between Evans Pass Road Between 1.30pm and 4.30pm on Friday 19
and Mount Pleasant Road. March 2004

2. Summit Road from a point 200 metres Between 1.30pm and 4.30opm on Friday 19

past the intersection with Broadleaf Lane to March 2004
the rest area below Sugarloaf.

3. Summit Road from the Orongmai Scenic Between 8.45am and 12.15pm on Sunday 21
Reserve extending for a distance of March 2004
approximately 8 kilometres from the Sign
of the Kiwi to Gebbies Pass.

Right of Objection

These closures are proposed to be made under paragraph 11(e) of the Tenth Schedule of the
Local Government Act 1974 and will apply to all vehicular traffic with the exception of
emergency service vehicles.

Any person who wishes to object to the proposed closures may do so in writing to the
Council Secretary, Christchurch City Council, P O Box 237, Christchurch, not later than 4pm
on Friday 20 February 2004.

Alternatively, any objections may be emailed to max.robertson@ccc.govt.nz.



